
 

 

 

 

 

Staff: 

Mrs Gittins- Class Teacher 

Mrs Quinn- TA 

Mr McKenna- TA 

PE Days 

The children will have PE every Tuesday afternoon and 

Wednesday morning. They can come to school in their PE kits 

which (wherever possible) should be black shorts/tracksuit 

bottoms and a white T shirt they can wear their school jumper 

or cardigan with this. Earrings should be 

removed during those days so that children can 

be safe in their lessons, if this is not possible 

then please cover their earrings with a plaster. 

Punctuality and attendance.  

The doors to the classrooms will open at 8:45 each day and the 

register will be done at 8.55. Children who arrive later than that 

will be marked as late in the register. We encourage children to 

attend school as often as possible and as a 

school we are working hard to improve 

attendance. 

 

 



Water 

Water is available in class for those children without a water 

bottle. I do encourage children to bring their own and refresh it 

every day with water from home. I do not encourage children to 

bring juice in their water bottles as it is very bad for their teeth.  

Topics 

Yabadabadoo (Stone Age)               

Chocolate 

Yuk 

Romans 

Liverpool 

Rainforests     

 

The first topic that the children will learn about is ‘The 

Stone Age’ this will be accompanied by the science 

topic of ‘Rocks and Soils’. 

 

 

 

Reading and Homework 

Children should read at home at least three times a week. 

Homework sheets are optional. Spellings will come home to be 

practised as the year progresses. 

 

I am very much enjoying getting to know your children again 

and I have really noticed how grown up they are getting. You 

should be very proud of all of them.  

As before, I am happy to speak with parents before or after 

school where possible so please approach me if you need to 

discuss anything at the start or end of the day. 

 

Thankyou in advanced for your continued support of the school. 

Roz Gittins 


